
 
 
 
21st October 2022 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
WOW! This half term has certainly whizzed by and we have finished in style with lots 
happening in school.   
 
We began the week by looking at democracy and voting (very topical at the moment). As we 
had filled our tree with leaves by collecting so many ‘brilliant’ tokens this half term, every 
child had the opportunity to vote for a choice of whole school rewards. Votes were cast on a 
voting slip, ensuring that an ‘x’ was marked clearly and the house captains conducted the 
count. The clear winner was the film afternoon and this afternoon the children have 
enjoyed mixing with other classes and having a well-deserved brilliant afternoon, watching 
their preferred film and enjoying a snack.  
 
On Monday afternoon it was a really privilege to be entertained by Mr Dihman’s incredible 
guitar group. We loved this and it was also great that we were able to welcome 
parents/carers to be part of the audience.  
 
On Tuesday the Mighty Oaks were fantastic in leading their fundraising event for the British 
Heart Foundation. Children from across the school loved being involved in a number of 
sporting challenges. Not only was it great fun but also at the time of writing they have raised 
over £250! An incredible effort and we are all really proud of them for how well they 
organised this. 
 
Today we embraced the opportunity to take everyone out of school. Although, this was only 
to the church, I am sure that for many it felt like a big adventure. Thank you to everyone 
who donated to Truro Foodbank – these contributions will be collected after half term and 
we directly benefit our local community. Finally, well done to our badminton players, at the 
time of writing I don’t know how you have got on but I know for sure that you will have 
been excellent ambassadors for our school. 
 
I hope that everyone has a great half term and we look forward to welcoming the children 
back on Tuesday 1st November (Monday is an inset day for staff). 
 
 

 

David Hick 



  



From the PTA - Upcoming Events 

 

Tis the season and all that.  We have so many exciting events coming up that we cannot 

wait to share with you.  Here is the latest.....  

 

To book tickets to any of the below events you can do so by visiting 

www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta 

 

Autumn Disco - 10th November (KS1 5-6pm, KS2 6:15-7:15pm)  

GLOW Disco - wear white or anything that glows under UV light.  

Tickets are on sale now.  Book via the above link   

 

Christmas Fayre - Sat 19th Nov - Chacewater Village Hall  

2:30pm - 6pm  

Lots of craft and gift stalls, refreshments, children's activities including 'letters to santa' and 

'pot your own christmas tree'  

FREE Entry - no need to book, just show up and enjoy!  

  

Krispy Kreme Sale - 18th November  

Pre - order only via the above link 

(deadline for orders is 10pm on Sunday 6th Nov)  

 

Adults Wreath Making evening - 2nd December - Chacewater Village Hall  

After a really successful and fun event last year we have decided to do this again.,  

Tickets include everything you need to make a beautiful wreath.  

Book via the above link.  

 

Tea with Santa - 8th & 9th Dec  
 
More details to follow 
 

 

 
 

http://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta


 
Y6 Residential 
 
Letters have gone out this week for our Year 6 residential in June. We really hope that all of 
our year 6 children are able to join us for this. We also recognise that the current economic 
climate and cost of living crisis can make times more financially challenging. If this is the 
case for you then please do speak to us. 
 
 
End of Key stage 2 SATs Results 
 
We are delighted to now be able to share our end of Key Stage 2 ‘SATs’ results from the 
summer of 2022. We are always really proud of all of children’s efforts and everyone in our 
school who supports them – this led to incredible results, the best attainment and progress 
in our academy trust. 
 

 Expected Higher Standard Progress 

Reading 87% 53% +3.28 

Writing 87% 17% +2.24 

Maths 90% 40% +3.22 

 All significantly better than comparative national data. 

 
We will provide a full data analysis in our website in the next couple of weeks. 
 
 
Pupil Premium  
 
Pupil Premium funding is additional funding which the school receives for each eligible 
pupil and allows us best support the children both academically and across the wider 
school curriculum e.g. trips and residentials. 
 
Your child may be eligible for free school meals and pupil premium funding if you are in 
receipt of one or more of these benefits: 

• Universal Credit (provided you have an annual net earned income of no more than 
£7,400, as assessed by earnings from up to three of your most recent assessment 
periods). 

• Income Support (IS) 
• Job Seekers' Allowance (Income-Based) and equal based Job Seekers Allowance 
• Income Related Employment and Support Allowance (ESA-IR) and equal based 

Employment and Support Allowance 
• Child Tax Credit (CTC) with an annual income of less than £16,190 

 
 
 



 

Dates For Your Diary  

24.10.22 – 
28.10.22 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

31.10.22 Inset Day - School Closed to children 

1.11.22 Start of half term 

7.12.22 Christmas Lunch Day 

W/b: 12.12.22 Christmas week! Nativities and Carol Concert – Exact Dates To Be 
Confirmed 

16.12.22 End of Term 

3.1.23 Start of Spring Term 

13.2.23 – 17.2.23 HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

20.2.23 Start of half term 

3.4.23 – 14.4.23 EASTER HOLIDAYS 

17.4.23 Start of summer term 

29.5.23 – 2.6.23 HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

5.6.23 Start if half term 

21.7.23 End of term for children 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACORNS Alivia & Reuben 

SEEDLINGS Jensen & Evie 

BUDS Elijah & George 

YOUNG OAKS Daisy & Sophie 

BUR OAKS Lily-Mae & Olly 

RED OAKS Isabel & Marlowe 

MIGHTY OAKS Ted & Annabelle 



Signposting 

 

 



 



 

 



 

  



 

 

 


